
 

 

 

 

 

  

UPDATE:   

The Brownsville Watermain Contract has been awarded to Gio Crete Construction Ltd. and the 
Contractor is scheduled to start construction activities as early as Monday April 26, 2021.  
 
As part of the Contractor’s pre-construction activities they have hired WHS Inc. to conduct pre-condition 
surveys of each property.  The survey involves an interior/exterior inspection, including photographs of 
buildings and structures determined to be in close proximity to the construction activities. WHS Inc. will 
deliver notices to each home owner/resident.  We encourage all residents to partake in this survey, as 
this will serve to protect all stakeholders in the event of construction related issues. 
 
For more information please visit  https://www.king.ca/majorprojects or contact  Daniel Wilkinson, 
Project Manager within the Public Works department at 905-833-5321 x.6572 or dwilkinson@king.ca    
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